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As we bid farewell to 2022, we invite you to make a life-changing
tax-deductible year-end gift! Each year, thanks to donors like you,
we are thrilled to award funds for speech therapy to children in
need. We are equally heartbroken when we do not have the funds
to support all the children who need our help.

Dear Friend,

Can you imagine what it is like to speak but not be
understood?

Giving the gift of speech to children who struggle to communicate
their wants and needs, dreams and ideas, gives us joy and purpose.
But we urgently need your investment in this important work
today.

Please make your most generous gift by midnight on December 31,
2022 to Small Steps in Speech. Checks can be mailed to SSIS,
PO Box 65, Eagleville, PA 19408.

Thank you and may 2023 bring you joy and peace.

In gratitude,
Board of Directors

P.S. With 2023 just hours away, please make a tax-deductible gift by midnight, December
31st in support of children across the US who need your help.
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